
Delhi Public School Khanna 
Circular No. 4          29 March 2017 

           

Dear Parent 

In view of the recent amendments made by the Central Board of Secondary Education in its 

Examination system, the Principal would like to appraise and explain the same to the parents of 

class IX. You are therefore requested to attend the workshop on Friday, 31 March 2017 at 3:00 

pm in the school premises. 

God Bless  

DPS Khanna 

 


